
 

UW Fall Policy Acknowledgement 

To provide awareness of the latest update to the University’s COVID policy, Human Resources has 

assigned the Course Offering UW COVID-19 Fall Policy Acknowledgement to all employees in the Oracle 
Learn Center (OLC). The Offering is required for all employees, and it should take no longer than five to 

ten minutes to complete. The due date for this requirement is September 20th 2021. New employees will 

have 20 days from their start date to complete the module.  

You can find, enroll and complete the Offering in HCM’s Learning under Required Learning or through the 

link provided above. Future access is provided on Human Resources main webpage. Completion rates will 

be tracked and monitored. 
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https://eeik.fa.us2.oraclecloud.com/hcmUI/faces/deeplink?objType=WLF_LEARN_OFFERING_ITEM&action=NONE&objKey=learningItemId%3D300000365482088
http://www.uwyo.edu/hr

	UW Fall Policy Acknowledgement

